
11th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks for your attendance and support at Parents/Carers’ Evening. If you have not 
yet spoken to your class teacher then please get in touch. 

Mathematics Meetings for Parents next week.  

We are engaging in a programme to support Maths in our school (Mastering Number) and 

this will start with Reception/Y1 and Y2. 

Reception Parents  Monday 14th October at 2.40pm 

Y1 Parents   Tuesday 15th October at 9am 

Y2 Parents   Wednesday 16th October at 9am  

Y3 led us in a lovely assembly about doing small things for each other and we look forward 
to Y2 leading us next Thursday 17th at 9am. 

Stuart Rowson, author of Izzy and the Tumble Thunder will be in school on Monday, there 

will be an assembly for the whole school and he will lead workshops for Y3&4 and Y5&6. 
Signed copies of the book can be purchased from school for £9.99. Payments can be made 
through Arbor or cash to the school. 

The Y4 and Y5 Prayer leaders will lead the children in saying the Rosary next week in every 
class. It is important to celebrate this special month of Our Lady. 

Attendance this week is 96.25% and for the half term is 94.81%. Many thanks for your 
support. Attendance is a massive priority for us. 

An email has gone out earlier today with all the information about the new wrap around 
care available on site. Please note that school cannot provide any more information other 

than contact details, as the childcare is provided by a separate company with their own 

policies/procedures. 

We break up on Friday 18th October at 3.15pm and return on Monday 28th October at 
8.45am. 

 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 


